
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

October  6,  2014 

 
 

Mustang News   

If you have any questions please contact us at 940-369-4500,  
cleath@dentonisd.org, or stop by and say hello.  

Pr incipa l  Mr.  Leath  
Ass is tant  Pr incipa l  Mrs.  Bomar 

Upcoming 
Events 

 
Oct. 6-10 Early Release 
Week. Dismissal is at 
12:50pm. 
 
Oct. 24 PTA Carnival 
 
Oct. 29 Fall Picture 
Re-takes 
 
Nov. 24-28 
Thanksgiving Break 

Volunteering in our school 
 
 
A hundred years from now, it won't matter how much money you 
made … or what kind of car you drove … or how big your house was 
… But making a difference in a child's life will matter.   Give your 
time. Give part of yourself. Take time to make a difference! Become 
a school volunteer!  We have several different opportunities for you 
to volunteer in our school.  We are always in need of mentors, 
Watch D.O.G.S, volunteers to help with field trips, etc…   If you 
would like to find out more about volunteering, please send your 
classroom teacher a quick note.   
 
All volunteers in Denton ISD must first complete a background 
check every year.  We have a new process for the background check 
this year.  Please visit the volunteer application/background check 
website at http://www.dentonisd.org/Page/48779.  You can also 
navigate to this site by going to the Wilson Website, clicking on the 
For Parents tab, scrolling down and clicking on Volunteer.  Please 
take the time to read the volunteer instructions that you will find at 
the bottom of the page as this will help you throughout the process.  
 
 

PTA Fall Carnival 
 
Fall Carnival is almost here! The Woodrow Wilson PTA Carnival 
will be held this year on Friday, October 24th from 5:30 to 8:30 
pm. We have new, exciting games, and all of your old favorites. 
Come hungry! Our food trucks this year will include Kendrick's 
BBQ, La Estrella Street Tacos, and Kona Ice. They will be 
accepting both cash and credit. Pre-ticket sales order forms will 
be sent home in the October 13th Monday folders. You can turn in 
your pre-ticket orders to your child's classroom teacher until 
October 23rd. Tickets at the door will be 50 cents each (10 
tickets for $5). Tickets purchased early will be 40 cents each (10 
tickets for $4). Purchase early and save money! We look forward 
to seeing you at Carnival. 
 

A Note from Mr. Leath… Texas Education 
Agency 

School of 
Distinction 

Parent Conference 
Week 

This week is parent 
conference week.  Here 
are a few great questions 
for parents to ask during 
the conference.  
 

• What do you see as 
my child’s 
strengths? 

• What do you see as 
an area that s/he 
can work on? 

• How can I as a 
parent help my 
child improve in 
this area? 

• What can I do to 
support your 
efforts with my 
child? 
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